
Everyone is friendly. I feel part of 
something and welcomed.

It has made me feel more 
confident, I have met new 
friends and it has stopped 
me being shut away.

Take Notice is CLASP’s campaigning group. What do our members say about Take Notice?

It is good for speaking up 
for yourself.

It is good for meeting 
new friends, getting 

out of home and 
meeting people who 
have similar ideas to 

me. 

We have interesting meetings.

We help people 
with their concerns.

I like that it is a much 
bigger group and we 
talk about more 
things.

I get to see my 
friends and talk 
about stuff that 

counts.

I give feedback 
to other 

groups (about 
our work).

I like listening to other people.

I just love meetings. I get a 
lot of enjoyment out of 

them.

I’m new to the 
group and I’ve 

enjoyed it.

If you would like to join the group, contact CLASP on 
tel: 0118 228 1801 or email: admin@claspwokingham.org


